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RELEASE 

2021-22 Rates & Charges 
Norfolk Island ratepayers will be receiving their 2021-22 Rates & Charges notices from 
Friday 6 August 2021.   
Rates and Charges may be paid in a single instalment or by quarterly instalments. Under 
the Local Government Act 1993 NO 30 (NSW) (NI) if the Rates and Charges notices are 
served by 1 August, single instalments are payable by 31 August, and quarterly by 31 
August, 30 November, 28 February, and 31 May.   
As the 2021-22 the Rates and Charges notices are being served after 1 August, single 
instalments or the first 2 quarterly instalments are payable by 30 November 2021. 
Quarterly Instalments 3 and 4 remain payable by 28 February 2022 and 31 May 2022. 
As an incentive for rate payers to pay their rates and charges by the 31 August 2021 
Council will provide 2 return airfares and a week’s accommodation costs at a nominated 
hotel in Brisbane for a randomly selected Council ratepayer. To qualify to go into the draw 
the following conditions must be met. 

1. The ratepayer’s rates and charges must be paid in one instalment by 31 August 
2021 

2. The ratepayer agrees that Council can send all future Council invoices/statements 
by email, to their nominated account. This will include, but not limited to, Rates & 
Charges, and Telecom/Electricity accounts. The use of email will result in a 
reduction in the time taken to prepare invoices and Council’s printing and postage 
costs. 

If you wish to participate in the draw for the trip to Brisbane please call or email 
CustomerCare (customercare @nirc.gov.nf) with your details, including your preferred 
email address and acknowledgement that you agree to the conditions of entry.          
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